
April 29, 2011 

Dear Parent, 

We invite you for the Maharashtra Day celebrations on Sunday, 1st May 2011, commencing at 7:30 a.m. 
with a short cultural programme. Students will then be given their report cards by their Class Teachers in 
the class from 8:15 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. With regards to any information for the next academic year, 
you   are requested to accept the documents endorsed by the Principal only. This is to avoid any 
brochure,  etc that recommends purchase of goods not authorized by the School authorities. 

 Parents kindly note that the report cards for Stds 5 to 8 shows the progress of the child during the 
Second Semester (with Grades and descriptive remarks ) as recommended by the directives of the 
Continuous Comprehensive Evaluation (CCE) system. 

For your clarity the subjects on the report card are as 
follows:                                                                                                   

Stds  5 and 6   Std 7   Std 8 

Subject Marks 

  

Subject Marks 

  

Subject Marks 

 English 100 English 100 English 100 

Marathi 100 Marathi 100 Marathi 100 

Hindi 100 Hindi 100 Hindi 100 

Maths 100 Maths 100 Maths 100 

Science 100 Science 100 Science 100 

History 50 History 50 History 50 

Geography 50 Geography 50 Geography 50 

Social Studies 100 Social Science 100 Social Science 100 

Drawing 50 Drawing 50 Drawing 50 

Craft 50 Computers 50 Arts /W.Exp 50 

Computer 50 Arts /W.Exp +Craft 100 Computers 50 

Talent Skill 50 Physical Training 100 RSP/NCC/Scouts 50 

Physical Training 100 Religion/Morals 100 Physical Training 100 

Religion / Morals 100  Project 50 Religion/Morals 100 

Project 50      Project 50 

Subject:                   Drawing : Evaluated by Tr. Ruby Vaz 

Subject:                   Arts: Evaluated by Live Wire ( JCP-intellectual for Std 7 and Step Up programme for 
Std 8) 

Subject:                   Project: Group project (assigned and evaluated  by Subject teachers) 

Students of Std 9 however have the entire year’s performance displayed in their report card. We wish all 
students a successful year ahead . 

School re-opens on 15th June 2011 (11:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.) 

Wishing you a pleasant vacation. 

Fr. Jude Fernandes S.J.                                                                                                
Principal 

 


